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Gone Hunting! 
At the writing of this newsletter, I am 

elk hunting. I will let you know how 

successful I was. 

Praise God for this 

beautiful Montana 

weather we are 

enjoying. Hope 

your days off last 

week were 

refreshing and 

rejuvenating.   

 

In Christ, 

Mr. Thomas 

 

PARENT/TEACHER 
CONFERENCE 
SCHEDULING 

Hard to believe that this Friday is the 

end of the 1st quarter. Parent/Teacher 

Conferences will be on Thursday and 

Friday, November 2 & 3. School will 

dismiss at noon on Thursday with no 

school Friday. Conferences begin at 

12:30 P.M. on Thursday until 7:00 P.M. 

Teachers will also have some time slots 

on Friday morning from 8:00 A.M. till 

NOON. Conferences are 15 minutes 

each. Report Cards will be handed out 

and discussed with parents at the 

conference. This year we are doing the 

scheduling on Sycamore. You can 

reserve your conference by logging in 

to your Sycamore account. You cannot 

schedule using the phone app. Go to 

My School then to P/T Conference, 

select your child, which will 

automatically bring up the teacher and 

select a time slot. Since this is new to 

all of us, we are expecting a few 

glitches. If you have problems, please 

call the office and we will try to help. 

 

LIFETOUCH PICTURE 
RETAKE DAY! 

Students should have brought home 

their picture packets last week. So you 

should have had time to decide if you 

are happy with the results. Tuesday, 

October 31st Lifetouch will be here to 

do retakes and to take pictures of any 

students that were absent when pictures 

were taken. They will also be taking 

pictures of the Tuesday/Thursday 

Preschool classes. If you decide to have 

pictures retaken, all you have to do is 

bring the original packet with you and 

turn it in to the photographer. If you 

have any questions feel free to call the 

school office. 

 

USED BOOK SALE TO 

BENEFIT THE SCHOOL 

LIBRARY!! 

WEDNESDAY & THURSDAY 

NOVEMBER 1 & 2 
Nov. 1 – 3:00-6:00 P.M. 

Nov. 2 – 12 NOON TO 7:00 P.M. 

In the school hallway! 

We are still accepting donations for this 

sale. Please 

bring them to 

the 5th Grade 

classroom or 

the library, if 

it is open. We 

will accept a variety of different types of 

books: children’s, youth & adult novels, 

picture books, fiction and non-fiction. But 

please, no magazines, video or computer 

games.  

For more info contact Mrs. Ullman or our 

librarians, Mrs. Wachman or Mrs. 

Simonsen. 

 

 

7th/8th Grade Selling 
Christmas Wreaths! 

Each year the students in our 7th and 8th 

Grade classes sell Christmas wreaths. 

The funds raised from these sales cover 

the costs of their class trips. The biggest 

trip is the 8th 

Grade trip to 

Yellowstone Park. 

Since it is a very 

expensive trip, 

fund-raising starts 

in 7th Grade. The 

7th Graders also take a trip to Beartooth 

Mtn. Christian Ranch in the Spring   

This years wreaths have been ordered 

through Skip King at ACE Hardware. 

They are 22” Fraser Fir with white pine 

cones and are $25 each. If you have not 

been approached by a student, you can 

call the office at 656-1021 and we will 

gladly make sure you are on the list.  

Wreaths will be delivered to your door 

the week and weekend of 

Thanksgiving,  just in time to begin 

your Christmas decorating.  

Thank you for supporting our 7th and 8th 

Graders in this way. 
 

LUNCHROOM NEWS 
Good news! During the month of November, we 
will be offering a second menu item.  It will be a 
chef salad. This will a pre-made salad, made 
fresh every morning.  It will have salad mix, 
either ham or turkey, assorted fresh veggies, 
cheese and sometimes fresh egg. You will order 
the salad in the morning with the daily lunch 
count as option #2. You will go through the lunch 
line as normal and choose all the other menu 
items, (milk, fruit, bread and veggies), this will 
just replace the main entree item. Thank for you 
continued support. 

  

 

The  Bobcat News 
THE FALL FEST PARKING SPOT FOR November 

BELONGS TO Tom & Jenna Koeppel! 



 

2 

October 31 marks the 500th 
anniversary of the 
Reformation.  Join us for a special 
showing of the movie, Martin 
Luther: The Idea that Changed the 
World, on Thursday, October 26, at 
6:30pm at the Shiloh 14 
theaters.  A limited number of Free 
Tickets are available in the school 
office.  

SCHOOL T-SHIRTS 

The new order 

of t-shirts is in. We have all sizes from 

Youth XS to Adult 2XL. So parents, 

grandparents, family and friends of 

Trinity, if you are interested in 

purchasing a shirt, stop by the office. 

They are $10 each. 

 

Thank you to everyone who came 
out and enjoyed Fall Fest on 
October 13th.  It was a wonderful 
evening of food, fellowship, fun and 
games.  In addition, $15,551 was 
raised for new playground 
equipment and LED lighting 
upgrades at the school!   We were 
blessed by your generosity and 
involvement.  A special thank you to 
the Fall Fest Committee, students 
and parents who worked so hard to 
make this special evening possible! 
And to all the students that 
submitted their art projects. You 
did a great job. Congratulations to 
Mia Walter, in 3rd Grade, the winner 
of the art contest. 

 

 

 

TAILGATE PARTY AT 
TRINITY LUTHERAN 

CHURCH/TYM SQUARE 
One of the biggest rivalries in Billings 

is the Senior/West Football game. You 

are welcome to join us for burgers and 

hotdogs in the parking lots at Trinity 

Lutheran Church, 537 Grand Ave. 

Leave your vehicle parked in our lots 

and join us as we walk over to the game. 

Thank you to Thrivent Financial 
for helping our Trinity High School 
youth groups host this activity. 
 
GIRLS JR. HIGH YELLOWSTONE 

COUNTY BASKETBALL 
TOURNAMENT! 

Thursday, October 26, the Girls 

Basketball Tournament will begin here 

at Trinity. The first game of the 

tournament is at 5:30 P.M. with Trinity 

competing against Billings Christian 

School. There are 2 games scheduled 

each day. Thursday – 5:30 & 6:45 P.M.; 

Friday – 6:00 & 7:15 P.M.; Saturday – 

10:00 A.M. and the championship 

game at 11:15 A.M. Admission is $4 

per day or $9.00 for a 3 day pass for 

adults. Children and students are 

admitted free. 

Come on out and support your team. 

GO BOBCATS!

It will be good food and great fellowship. We  are looking for volunteers 
to help with the serving, set up, clean up, etc.. Sign up sheets are in the 
church and school offices. 



 


